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Fukushima Prefectural Association in Washington D.C., U.S.A
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M Basic Information of the Kenjinkai
+ Date of Establishment: December 28, 2016
+ President: Shigeko Bork

- Place of Activity: Washington D.C., US.A
+ Members:14 people
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M Introduction of the Kenjinkai and its Main Activities

Since its foundation in 2016, the activities of the Fukushima Prefectural Association in Washington D.C.
have mainly been conducted by the emigrants from Fukushima, and employees assigned to the office in
Washington D.C. and their families. We hold a booth annually at the Cherry Blossom Street Festival during
the Cherry Blossom festival, which is the largest festival of Japan in the United States, from March to April,

to highlight Fukushima and report progress in the revitalization of Fukushima. We also hold several events

to promote interactions among members.




WEETERE
<2017 4R 11 H - fEAMERBIEASY I v b (55 3 )
S0174E A H TV Y P UBSRDICTREBIR T — 2% % B, REEROBERIT-7

M Activities Supporting the Revitalization of Fukushima

- November 2017: Participation in the Overseas Fukushima Kenjinkai Summit (3rd)

- April 2017: The Kenjinkai held a Fukushima booth to highlight Fukushima at the Cherry Blossom Festival
in Washington D.C.
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[ Messages from the Kenjinkai to Fukushima Prefecture on the 10th Anniversary of the Disaster

It has been 10 years since the Great East Japan Earthquake. We recognize Fukushima’s good points and
feel the pleasure of having been born and raised there. The people of Fukushima have continued moving
forward under tragic circumstances, and their strength encourages those of us living away from home. The
Fukushima Prefectural Association in Washington D.C. continues telling people here about how wonderful

Fukushima is.
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